
The Family Pool
Opens at 9 a.m. on 
Saturday, May 25th!
The swimming pools are one of the highlight 
amenities in the community and we are thrilled 
to be opening the family pool facility for the 
summer season. The area features a more-than 
175-thousand-gallon community pool, complete 
with zero entry and water features, as well a large 
pavilion, elevated sun deck, and several cabanas.
You do need a VIZpin Mobile Access Pass (Smartkey) 
to access and use this amenity.

Do you still need to set up your VIZpin
to access the family pool, adult pool and spa,

and tennis courts this summer?
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Fence Staining Project 
— Coming Soon!
The district will be staining the fences owned and 
maintained by the district in the coming weeks. This 
will require some homeowners, whose properties abut 
district-maintained fencing, to ensure their fence-line is 
clear and free of debris. We’ll include more information 
in the June newsletter, and we will send an eNews out 
to the community with a specific start date as soon as 
we have it, but we wanted to give those homeowners 
who are impacted a heads up about this work, 
anticipated in June.

Summer Pool Hours
Mon – Fri 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM
Sat – Sun 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM

This helpful QR code will take you to 
the information for registration!

http://StonegateNorthVillages.org


Board of Directors for
Stonegate North Villages
The District is governed by a board of directors 
who serve staggered terms. You can email the Board of 
Directors directly at board@stonegatenorthvillages.org
Jeni Reilly, President
Vicky Strain
Elizabeth Kuehl

Upcoming Meetings
The May 22 meeting has been rescheduled to June 5. 
Meeting details can be found at the bottom of the website: 
StonegateNorthVillages.org

Thanks for making a note of the best
ways to reach the district!
Questions on VIZpin? 
Email registration@stonegatenorthvillages.org

Need information on the Community Center? 
Email reservations@stonegatenorthvillages.org

Need help with ADA accommodations? 
Email ada@stonegatenorthvillages.org

Have a question or comment unrelated to
VIZpin or reservations? 
Email contact@stonegatenorthvillages.org

See a water leak? Emergency hotline: 720-851-8178.

Senior Showcase Submissions 
— Deadline May 5th!

Thanks to everyone who has already sent in 
information for the Senior Showcase 2024! 

As a reminder, The Annual Senior Showcase is 
an event created by Stonegate North Villages, 
in conjunction with the HOA, that celebrates 
graduating high school and college seniors. 

Seniors from both Stonegate North Villages and 
Stonegate Village are eligible.

If you would like your senior to be included — 
with an invitation to the pool party and a sign 
celebrating your graduating high school or college 
senior — please make certain to send in your 
submissions by end of day Sunday, May 5th. 

All you need to do is send the first and last name 
of your senior, the name of the school from which 
they are graduating, and a senior photo or favorite 
snapshot to: seniors@stonegatenorthvillages.org. 

Then have your senior stop by the evening pool 
party on Friday, May 24th from 7 p.m. to 10 p.m. 

Drinks and snacks will be provided and the yard 
signs, celebrating each senior, will be available 
that night.
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